
 

 

Our Ref:  KW/apa/ntp-engma 
 
April 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Re:  National Tutoring Programme - Maths 
 
We are writing to let you know that we are participating in the ‘National Tutoring Programme 
– Tuition Partners’ (the TP programme). The TP programme provide subsidised tuition for 
pupils needing additional support during the 2020/2021 academic year as a result of school 
closures due to the Covid-19 Pandemic. The programme is being funded by the Department 
for Education and managed by the Education Endowment Foundation (EEF).  We will be using 
the Tuition Partner ‘My Tutor’ to deliver free on-line tuition to some of students who we feel 
would benefit the most from some additional support.  We will be using TLC Live as our Tuition 
Partner.  TLC live offer an on-line tuition service delivered by specialist teachers. This will be 
fully funded by the school. 
 
We have decided that we would like to offer this to a select number of our Year 10 students 
who we feel would benefit from some additional support in either English or Mathematics. 
 
We have identified your child as somebody who would really benefit from some additional 
tuition in Maths. The sessions will be delivered in small groups and there will be a ratio of 3 
students to one teacher. They will be tailored to suit the needs of the individual.  Each student 
will have the opportunity within the hour to have some 1:1 time with the tutor. 
 
The sessions will take place during what would have been their Citizenship lessons in the 
summer term, starting after the half term holiday. 
 
If you would like to discuss this further, please email me 
katharine.warner@oldburywells.com 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Katharine Warner 
Assistant Headteacher 

mailto:katharine.warner@oldburywells.com

